
Attention 1Ls!
Would you like to be in a leadership role at the law school or

know someone who would be a good fit?
 

Then you should run for Student Bar Association
Representative or Honor Court Justice!

Nominations are currently open and will close at 5:00 PM this
Friday, August 20th.

 
Completed Nomination forms must be emailed to

lawsba@email.campbell.edu by that time. 

Six (6) 1L SBA Representatives;
One (1) Flex SBA Representative;
and
Three (3) 1L Honor Court Justices 

The nomination positions include: Campaigning will take place from
August 23rd and August 27th.

 
Voting will begin at 9:00 AM Monday,

August 30th, and close Tuesday,
August 31st at 5:00 PM 

If you are interested in running, SBA will be hosting an information
session this Thursday, August 19th at 6:00 PM on Blackboard Collaborate. 

 


